COLÁISTE ABBÁIN

Adamstown Enniscorthy Co. Wexford Tel 053-9240564

E-mail info@colaisteabbain.ie



Tuesday, 05 January 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,

In line with government guidelines, Coláiste Abbáin will remain closed until Monday, 11th January 2021.

The Christmas school break will be extended for three additional days to 11 January. This will allow every member of the school community to follow public health advice closely and minimise their contacts before children return to school. Children, young people and their parents and the school community have been extremely responsible to date in ensuring that they follow the public health guidelines. It is really important that everyone continues to do this, so that we can all support the safe operation of our school.

If there are any further developments or announcements made by Government/ Department of Education, we will update you in due course. We ask our entire school community to please observe all Level 5 restrictions so that we can reopen safely. With best wishes to all for the New Year 2021.

Yours sincerely,

John Nolan. Principal.